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Comments: I am 100% opposed to this project and ask that you NOT approve. Out of state development

companies seek to destroy Montana's pristine beauty for their own financial gain and to the detriment of all who

live in or visit Montana.  The US Forest Service is obligated to protect and appropriately manage public lands so

please protect Holland Lake, a pristine treasure that makes Montana, Montana.  Allowing the destruction of the

beautiful shoreline and landscape of the peninsula on Holland Lake is a gross mismanagement of Montana's

public lands.  Generations of families have enjoyed the beauty of Holland Lake and you must ensure that future

generations enjoy the same, untouched beauty.

 

Please say no to this project!!


